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August 31,1990 |
[
'

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief i
Transportation Branch i
Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS 1

U.S.N.R.C. J

Washington, D.C. 20555 j

Reference: SGTB: LLC,710122.
Q.A. Program Approval for Radioactive Material Packages No. 0122

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

This letter is to inform you that our total audit and evaluation of our Q.A. Program, which |
was necessitated by Regulatory Guide 7.10[or review in September /OcLober. pletion. We

Revision 1,1986, e meann.g com ,

expect to have the revised program to you

We would like to think you and your staff for all of your assistance in helping us revise
our Program. . '

Sincerely, .

J.L. SHEPHERD AND ASSOCIATES ;

3*9-
'

Mary F. Shepherd
Vice President
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